
From: Jennifer Kelsall [mailto:jkelsall@ridgenet.org]  
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 1:35 PM 
To: Jennifer Kelsall <jkelsall@ridgenet.org> 
Subject: eLearning Message 

 

Dear Ridgewood Families, 

Monday, March 30 will be an Institute Day for our staff.  Students will be expected to return to 
eLearning on Tuesday, March 31. We hope you continue to stay safe and healthy. 

Jennifer Kelsall, PhD 
Superintendent  
Ridgewood High School District 234 
7500 West Montrose Avenue 
Norridge, IL 60706 
Office: (708)456-4242, ext. 1233 
Fax: (708)456-8238 

"Education is the most powerful tool you can use to change the world."  Nelson Mandela 
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